
 

 

 

 
 

 
February 21, 2020 
 

 
Dear Families, 
 

Thanks to a portion of the proceeds from Mission Carnival 
and to all of the student who donated their prizes from the 
magazine sale last fall, we purchased and sent  

• 3 piglets (1 piglet to 3 families) 

• 180 chicks (20 to 9 families) 

• 10 soccer balls 

• 10 audio bibles 
in your honor, to the poor in Latin America and Caribbean 
Countries. God Bless you all for helping with this mission!   

 

 

ASH WEDNESDAY AND LENTEN SEASON: 

Wednesday, February 26th begins our 
Lenten season. Ash Wednesday Mass will 
be celebrated at Holy Rosary at noon, and 
all 4K-8 grade students will be attending. I 
hope you will be able to join us for this 
humbling Mass.  

Lent is approaching, so enclosed is a calendar of ideas you 
can do as a family to make your Lenten journey together. 
 

FIRST COMMUNION PARENT MEETING: 

Reminder: A parent meeting will be held on Monday, 
February 24th at 7:00 PM at Holy Rosary Church.  

 

BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION:  

We will be sending the clip-able Box Tops for Education in on March 20, so please send in what you 
have clipped. I know most products now want you to scan the receipt, and many are, so keep it up!   
They are phasing out the “clip-able” Box Tops, but until they do keep sending them! 

 

GIFT OF SERVICE NIGHTS:  

Developing compassion in our children is very important to their growth as a member of the community.  
One way to develop this skill is to involve them in voluntary activities. With this in mind, we are hosting  
“Gift of Service” nights on Mondays, March 2, 9 and 16. This event is open to ALL COMMUNITY MEMBERS 
and is a wonderful FAMILY event to enjoy a meal, fellowship and service oriented projects.  
Thanks for those who have called in to say they will help!  

 

HOME AND SCHOOL: 
Home and School is in the midst of planning the 2020 Walk for Virtues.  Once again we are conducting  

a T-shirt design contest. We are asking interested families to present their t-shirt idea(s) on the t-shirt 
template provided. More information enclosed…. need more than one form? Let us know☺.  

  We have had many GREAT designs; we have kept them all, so if you want to use a design you had 
submitted from a previous year let us know - we will find it. Designs are due March 2nd by noon. 
The next Home and School Meeting will be: Wednesday, March 4, at 6:00 p.m. at the Durand campus – all 
are welcome to attend! 

 
 



 

READ ACROSS AMERICA: 

March 1st- 6th Read Across America Week. The calendar of events is enclosed. 

Battle of the Books: 4th and 5th grade Battle of the Books competition rounds will start Monday, 
March 2nd, and the final battle will be held on Friday, March 6

th
 at 12:30 PM. 

 
$CRIP: 
Use $CRIP to purchase everyday items and reduce your tuition at the same time. Remember, we ask that all 
families purchase at least $1000.00 worth of SCRIP. Call either school office if you have questions. 
 

CALENDAR REMINDERS AND UPDATES  
 

Saturday 2-22  4/5 GBB Tournament at ACS                            9:00-4:00 
 

Monday 2-24  Mid Quarter reports go home 
    7/8 GBB @ Pepin       5:00& 6:00 
    1st Communion Parent Meeting @ HR    7:00 
 
 

Tuesday 2-25  School Mass @ St. Mary’s      8:30 

    Open Door @ Durand RE room     3:20-5:00 
    Open Gym @ HR (bring a note if attending)    3:15-4:30 
 

Wednesday 2/26  All School Ash Wednesday Mass @ Holy Rosary   Noon 
    Ash Wednesday Mass @ St Mary’s     4:00 
    Fish Fry- St. Mary’s       4:30-7:30         
 

Thursday 2-27  School Mass @ Holy Rosary      8:30 
    Forensics Level II @ ACS      3:30-7:30 
    4/5 GBB @ St. Mark’s      5:30 & 6:30 
      

Friday  2-28  Stations of the Cross       2:40 
    Fish Fry- Holy Rosary      4:30-7:30 
 

Saturday 2-29  Open Gym- Durand Campus      9:00-11:00  

 
 PLEASE PRAY FOR: 

• Mrs. Cindy Retzloff, who is recovering from surgery.  

• The people in need when you hear an ambulance siren. 

• The people who bring joy into your life. 

 

Thank you for choosing Assumption Catholic School! Our faculty and staff are committed to working with you 
to fulfill our mission of Faith ● Academics ● Service 

 

 
With Blessings of Peace and Joy,  
 
 
 
 
Mrs. Mary Lansing -  Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 


